
A30 Chiverton to Carland Cross 
improvement scheme

Have your say

Highways England is consulting on plans to upgrade the A30                      
to a dual carriageway between Chiverton and Carland Cross. 

Upgrading this section of road would:

■	make journeys quicker, safer and more reliable for everyone

■	improve access to and within Cornwall, making it a more attractive place  	
	 to do business, boost tourism, and contribute towards growth in housing.

Public consultation on the proposals runs from                                      
Monday 29 January to Monday 12 March 2018.

How to get involved 

Find out more about how you can get involved and view                              
the proposals on our website:  www.highways.gov.uk/a30Chiverton

St Erme Community Centre
Friday 2 February 2018, 2pm - 8pm

Blackwater Village Hall
Wednesday 7 February 2018, 2pm - 8pm

Perranporth Methodist Chapel
Thursday 8 February 2018, 10am - 4pm

Cornwall Council, County Hall, Truro
Saturday 10 February 2018, 11am - 5pm

Visit us at one of our 
public information events:

Victory Hall, Indian Queens
Monday 12 February 2018, 2pm - 8pm

Shortlanesend Village Hall
Tuesday 13 February 2018, 2pm - 8pm

St Michael the Archangel Church Hall, Newquay
Wednesday 14 February 2018, 2pm - 8pm

 Contact us: If you have any questions you can email 
A30ChivertontoCarlandCross@highwaysengland.co.uk  or call 0300 123 5000


